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16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing with the good news that, this summer, we are again planning another John Ferneley 
Summer Sports Camp for our new Year 7 intake. 
 
The summer camp will take place on Monday 21st– Wednesday 23rd August 2023, from 9.00am – 
3.00pm. Students are welcome to attend either one, two or all three days. Spaces will be limited so 
please apply for the days you would like your child to attend. We will then confirm their days to ensure 
all students are able to access if they wish. This has proved to be a good way for students and staff 
alike to get to know each other in a relaxed and friendly manner, to meet some of their new teachers 
and become accustomed to their new surroundings. 
 
Students will work with fully qualified PE staff and have the opportunity to experience some of the 
sports activities that are covered at John Ferneley, including basketball, netball, football, badminton, 
softball, hockey and track and field athletics.  
 
We are delighted to say that our Summer Sports Camp is free of charge as we hope to make it as 
accessible as possible with as many students taking part in this opportunity. 
 
The day will begin at 9.00am and finish at 3.00pm with a supervised break for lunch between 
12.00pm and 12.30pm (approx.) so a packed lunch will be needed on each day – there will not be any 
other food available on-site. Please ensure that your child wears suitable sports clothing and footwear 
for the sessions, and please bring plastic studded football boots. A refillable plastic water bottle, sun 
cream and a hat would also be advisable. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to stress that, at John Ferneley, we encourage as many students 
as possible to take part in extra-curricular activities regardless of ability. 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for your child to take part in this opportunity, please complete the 
below Summer Sports Camp booking form by Friday 30th June. A copy of the link can also be found 
on our school website. 
 
John Ferneley College Summer Sports Camp Booking Form > 
https://forms.office.com/e/eEYKn52JZi  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tyler Baker 
Teacher of PE 

 

mailto:ask@johnferneley.org
https://forms.office.com/e/eEYKn52JZi

